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Your routine vision coverage will end December 31, 2024 
 
Dear Subscriber: 

Starting January 1, 2025, the PEBB Program will offer standalone vision coverage, which 
means routine vision coverage will be separate from medical coverage. Because your employer 
offers only medical coverage, routine vision coverage through your PEBB benefits will end 
December 31, 2024.  

Treatment for medical conditions such as infection, eye diseases like glaucoma, and eye 
injuries will continue to be covered under your PEBB medical plan. Through December 31, 
2024, you can continue to use your existing vision coverage through your medical plan. 

Are there other routine vision coverage options available? 
There may be other options available to you and your dependents for routine vision coverage 
after your current coverage ends, such as a spouse’s plan or individual vision plans you can 
purchase. Check with your payroll or benefits office for guidance on vision coverage options. 

Questions? 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact your payroll or benefits office. 
 
Sincerely, 
PEBB Program 
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